
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday 16th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of another fantastic school year at Greenhill, I want to take a moment to celebrate 
the achievements of all our children across the academy. It has been a year full of hard work, growth, and 
success. 

We are especially proud of our Year 1 children for their brilliant results in the Phonics Screening 
Check, our Year 4 pupils for their fantastic efforts in the Multiplication Tables Check, and of course, 

our Year 6 children for their impressive performance in the SATs. Their dedication and 
determination have really paid off – well done to every single one of them! 

Today, we say a special goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 pupils as they took to the stage for their 
final end-of-year show. It was an amazing performance, and we wish them all the very best as 
they move on to their next chapter in secondary school. You have made us proud! 

 

Class Information for September 2025 

We know children and families are always excited to find out who their teacher will be in the new school 
year. Below is the class structure for September: 

  New Class 2025/26  Passed class 2024/25  

EYFS  Pre school Mrs Mashli   See individual list of children  

Nursery Mr Garth  

Reception   Class 1 Mrs Shafiq  See individual list of children   

Class 2 Miss Bradshaw  

Year 1  Class 3 Miss Wooller  Old Class 1  

Class 4 Mrs MaMahon  Old Class 2  

Year 2  Class 5 Miss Coyle  Old Class 4  

Class 6 Miss Blissett   Old Class 3  

Year 3  Class 7 Mr Rose   Old Class 5  

Class 8 Miss Mott  Old Class 6  

Year 4  Class 9 Ms Cummins   Old Class 7  

Class 10 Miss Chowdhery   Old Class 8  

Year 5  Class 11 Miss Gilmour  Old Class 9  

Class 12 Mr Rahman   Old Class 10  

Year 6  Class 13 Mrs Fitzpatric/Mrs Khalil  See individual list of children  

Class 14 Mrs Baguley  

 

We are confident this team will continue to support your children to thrive and succeed. Children have had 
the chance to meet their new teacher to help with a smooth transition. 

 

 



 

Goodbye and Good Luck! 

We are also saying goodbye to some much-loved members of staff. 

• Mrs Middleton, who is retiring after an incredible 40 years in primary education – even teaching 
some of our current parents! Her contribution has been truly remarkable. 

• Ms Savage, who is moving back to Nottingham to be closer to her family. She will be greatly missed 
by us all. 

• Ms Corcoran and Mrs Tomlinson are both moving into exciting new projects within the trust. They 
have been amazing members of the team – and we’ll especially miss Mrs Tomlinson’s mindfulness 
sessions. 

• Mrs Mala and Miss Langdon, who have supported us so well during their time at Greenhill – thank 
you both. 

• Mr Cheetham, our Site Manager, will now be working across schools in Rochdale and Tameside as 
part of our trust’s expansion, so we won’t see him around Greenhill quite as often. Mr Crawford will 
continue to support us on site. 

Fund raising! 

A huge thank you to everyone who came to our school fayre – we raised over £500, which will go 
directly towards funding school trips and exciting visitors to enrich the curriculum. Next year, our 

teachers are already planning even more opportunities and experiences to bring learning to life. 

 

Thank you to our families 

Finally, a heartfelt thank you to all of our parents and carers for your continued support, 
encouragement and partnership this year. Whether you have healed with reading, supported 
home learning, attended events, or simply cheered your child on- your involvement makes a huge 

difference. We truly appreciate all you do.  

We wish all our families a safe, happy, and restful summer break. We return to school on Tuesday 3rd 
September. Breakfast Club will open from 8:30am, and the gates will open at 8:45am. 

 

Thank you once again for being part of the Greenhill community. We look forward to seeing you in 
September! 

Kind Regards, 

C Glynn 

Mrs. C. Glynn 
Principal   


